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This bill will have lots of unintended consequences and helps nobody. Oregon is 

internationally famous for its wonderful fly fishing. It drives alot of tourist dollars into 

our state. It is also one of the reasons that I reside in Oregon. This bill will kill all of 

that. We will not be able to tie or sell flies to support the tourist and residents that are 

here to fish. How would this help anyone? Why is fur products any different than 

meat products.  


